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During  the  2021-2022  school  year,  your  child’s  photo  may  be  taken  or  video/comments  may  be  recorded                  
by  the  school  for  promotional  purposes.  Examples  of  promotional  purposes  include,  but  are  not  limited  to,                 
news  releases,  school  newsletters,  brochures,  posters,  videos,  internet  information,  newspaper  coverage,             
radio   broadcasts,   television   footage   and   social   media,   including   Facebook,   Twitter   and   YouTube.   

  

EMAIL   sms.arabicschool@gmail.com   
WEBSITE   sudburymuslimsociety.com   
  


